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Fiscal Note & Local Impact Statement 

Bill: H.B. 217 of the 132nd G.A. Status: As Introduced 

Sponsor: Rep. Brenner Local Impact Statement Procedure Required: No   

Subject: Prohibits disclosure of school disciplinary actions on college admission applications 

 
 

The bill prohibits public and private institutions of higher education from 

requiring a student to disclose on its admission application any disciplinary action 

taken against the student by the student's primary or secondary schools, including any 

suspension or expulsion. However, the bill does not prohibit primary and secondary 

schools from including that information as part of the student records sent in an 

application packet to an institution of higher education. The bill may result in a 

negligible increase in the administrative expenses of state institutions of higher 

education to remove the applicable disciplinary history questions from admission 

applications.   
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